Antelope-Pardee 500-kV Transmission Project
APPENDIX 8. DRAFT EIR/EIS COMMENTS AND RESPONSES

Comment Set C.24: John E. Rayburn

From: cassie gastelo [mailto:katcrazee7 @hotmail.com]
Sent: Tue 8/29/2006 2:45 PM

To: Antelope-Pardee Project

Subject: your plans

Dear John &Marian,
As a 30 year resident of Leona Valley, I see no good reason for your plan
to destroy our valley and residents to lose their homes. C.24-1
Yours truly,

John E. Rayburn

40167 95th st. west
Leona Valley, Ca. 93551

December 2006 Ap.8C-52

Final EIR/EIS



Antelope-Pardee 500-kV Transmission Project
APPENDIX 8. DRAFT EIR/EIS COMMENTS AND RESPONSES

Response to Comment Set C.24: John E. Rayburn

C.24-1 Thank you for submitting your opinion on the Project.

Final EIR/EIS Ap.8C-53 December 2006



